Ak
lugh 5 iRegxztzr of Ibipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

18th January, 1932.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 1l6th instant
relative to the steamer "IRMA SCHINDLER", the contents of
which are noted, and with regard thereto I shall be glad to
receive a réport of the Surveyors' inspection of this vessel
so far as now held.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary,.

AQ chiShOlm Esqa.
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